
From: "Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 8/20/2024 10:59:42 AM
Subject: Mayor and Council Invitation: Launch of Lime Shared E-Scooter Program

Dear Mayor and Council,

We are pleased to invite you to a media event launching the Lime Shared E-Scooter Program. This media event will
take place in East Vancouver (location TBC) on Thursday September 12, 2024.

Date: Thursday, September 12, 2024
Time: 9:00 am to 10:00 am           
Location:            East Vancouver, location details to be shared at a future date

This media event will be an opportunity to celebrate the launch of the Lime Shared E-Scooter Program, share
information about the program and to answer questions from media, followed by Lime’s signature First Ride
Academies, where they will teach guests how to ride e-scooters safely and adhere to the program's rules.

Please note we are in close coordination with the Auditor General’s office regarding timing of this announcement. In the
event the planned AGC meeting proceeds the morning of Sept. 12, we will coordinate timing such that you are able to
attend both events with commute time from the Lime event back to City Hall.

Please RSVP to media@vancouver.ca if you plan to attend.

Note: This is an outdoor event that will run rain or shine.  

Thanks,
Karen

__________________________________________
Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager (she/her)
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xʷməθkʷəy̓əm/Musqueam, Sḵwx̱wú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwətaɬ/Tsleil-Waututh nations
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